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March 25, 2025

To: Board of Commissioners
From: lohn Allman, Public Works Director
RE: Recommendation to Accept Bid

The Public Works Department recommends that Walton County Board of Commissioners accepts the low
bidder, Pittman Construction, for the 2025 Millin8 & Deep Patching Contact for the low bid of 5159.65 per ton.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
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